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September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

For the next part of the English Literature GCSE course, your child will be expected to study a 

Shakespeare play.  

We will read and study these texts over the Autumn term, alongside revisiting during the revision 

period in the lead up to GCSE examinations. We therefore strongly recommend that your child has 

their own copy of each text so that they can annotate it with key information within lessons. It 

would also be advantageous for their independent learning and revision over the next year. 

I am delighted to inform you that we are able to provide your child a copy of their Shakespeare text 

free of charge.  

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Mr J McLeish 
Deputy Director of Learning – English 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 

  

  



 
 
 
 

 
 

 


